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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am a disabled combat veteran. I
am an attorney. And I am a federal
employee. This means that I have
sworn an oath many times to uphold
the Constitution, formed by and
for "We the people." Who is "we
the people?" Only rural folks, who
believe and think the same way as
Greg Abbott and Donald Trump? NO!
"We the people" is everyone. It is
not only immoral, it is highly
hypocritical to engage in this
nasty business of gerrymandering.
I'm ashamed of you. If you can't
win in a fair contest, you don't
deserve to represent "We the
people." And know for sure, "we
the people" are watching what you
do. "We the people" will remember.
If you redraw the maps, try this
for a change: none of these
tortured, serpentine nonsense
districts. Just draw some circles,
perhaps some rectangles. Follow
the counties. Have some sense, for
God's sake. Garbage governing of
this sort makes Texas look bad.
Here's a crazy thought: If your
ideas are unpopular, get some
better ones!




